JOIN PTA TODAY!!

Our local school PTA does great things for our students....join our efforts. You don’t have to attend
every meeting or sign-up to work if you don’t want to, but your support helps our school in many ways!

To find out more, visit the Pierce Elementary School website and click on the PTA link.

2016/17 Pierce PTA Board

President — Brooke Baker bakeroelwein@msn.com
Vice President — Lauren Tattershall laurtattershall@gmail.com
Treasurer — Todd Kunstorf Todda98@aol.com
Secretary —Jessica Johnson jetser1978@gmail.com
Pierce PTA Membership
PTR
everychild.one voice®

Member #1: Email:
Member #2: Email:
Address: Phone:
City: " Zip Code:
Please note: Email addresses will be used ONLY for PTA business, volunteer opportunities and school news.
Student’s Name (First & Last please) Grade Teacher

1

2

3.

Membership Dues are $10.00 per member

Member #1 $

Member #2 $

Donations always accepted $

Total Enclosed %

Please make checks payable to: Pierce PTA
Thank You for your Support!



